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                                                                           Building Trades Project 

Daniel Rivera works with SimMan 3G 

in checking all systems with Larry Paiz 

looking on. 

 On May 12, Manny our SimMan 

3G, was given preventative 

maintenance on all body parts. The 

technician tested the mannequin for 

leakages, functionality, software issues, 

connections and all fluid systems. 

Specific service tests were performed 

on the head, neck, torso, pelvis, legs, 

feet, arms, eyes, vital and sound 

system, the chest movement and 

electrical therapy. 

 Mr. Daniel Rivera, Laerdal 

technician, spent two days at the 

Simlab working with Larry Paiz in the 

preventative maintenance areas of 

SimMan 3G.  The virtual IV’s and 

SimPads were also tested and checked 

Contractors are working on renovations of Building Trades.  

 On May 13, 2015, a pre-bid 

meeting was held at the Luna 

Community College Boardroom 

to discuss the Building Trades 

project for the Electrical Lab.  

This lab will be located in the 

Building Trades area  that will 

house the Electrical Lab/

classroom for students enrolled in 

the electrical program to acquire 

an electrical wiring certificate.  

Many contractors and 

subcontractors were at the meeting 

to get the specific information 

needed to bid on the project.  The 

deadline to submit the bid was on 

June 9, 2015. 


